
 

 

Twentynine Palms Tourism Business Improvement District 

Advisory Board Vacancy Notice 

 

The Visit 29 Palms Tourism Business Improvement District (TBID) has one (1) vacant seat 

on its Advisory Board and is actively seeking applications. 

Owners and operators of lodging properties within city limits who are interested in 

serving on the TBID Advisory Board are invited to apply and are asked to submit a letter 

of interest and resume by Thursday, November 7, 2024.  

Appointed by City Council, the role of the five-member TBID Advisor Board is to oversee 

the development and implementation of the TBID’s annual tourism marketing plan and 

budget and provide strategic oversight and direction to TBID staff. More information 

about the TBID and its 2024-25 tourism marketing plans can be found at 

visit29.org/about-us. 

 

How to Apply:  

Please submit a letter of interest and your resume to City Clerk, Cindy Villescas. 

By email: cvillescas@29palms.org 

In-person or by mail: City Hall, 6136 Adobe Road, Twentynine Palms, CA 92277 

 

Application Deadline: Thursday, November 7, 2024 

https://visit29.org/about-us/

